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SunRail to Resume Normal Service on Friday, September 27 
 

DELAND, Fla. – SunRail will resume normal service on Friday, September 27, 
beginning at 5:06 a.m., following regular schedules for both northbound and southbound 
trains. Crews have inspected the railway corridor following Hurricane Helene and 
determined that it is safe to resume service. 
 
View the full schedule at SunRail.com. For assistance with questions about tickets, 
fares, or schedules, please contact customer service Monday – Friday between 5:30 
a.m. – 9:30 p.m. at 1-855-RAIL-411 (724-5411) or info@SunRail.com. 
 
Learn about service updates and other SunRail information by following @RideSunRail 
on social media, visiting SunRail.com, and downloading the official SunRail Alerts app. 
Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be 
smart. Be safe.  
 
Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Public Information Office at FDOT-
D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (386) 943-5593. 
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